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Duplicate Claims for Physician-Administered Drugs 
Attention provider types 14, 17, 20, 21, 22, 24, 25, 27, 36, 37, 45, 72, 76:  From December 4, 2011, to the 
present, providers who submitted duplicate claims for the same service for physician-administered drugs may have 
been reimbursed in error by Nevada Medicaid for the duplicate claims.  Once the error has been corrected and the 
duplicate claims identified, the duplicate physician-administered drug claims will be voided automatically and the 
overpayments will be deducted from the provider’s Medicaid payments.  It is estimated that the recoupments will 
begin January of 2013.  

Providers who have refunded the overpayments may disregard this announcement. 

 

 

Please see Web Announcement 616 for updated information 


